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Dear Consultee, 
 

VALE OF GLAMORGAN COUNCIL - SCHOOL ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS 2025/2026 
 

I refer to my letter of the 18 December 2023 inviting comments on the Councils proposed 
admissions arrangements for the academic year 2025/2026. Comments on the admission 
arrangements were invited to be returned by the 9 February 2024. 
 
Further to the consultation undertaken and subsequent change of category for Stanwell School, 
the admission arrangements for 2025/2026 were considered by Councils Cabinet at its meeting 
on 21 March 2024. At this meeting the Cabinet determined the Councils admissions 
arrangements. The admission arrangements are attached that will become the authority’s 
admission policy for the year 2025/2026. 
 
As a result of a recent change of category for Stanwell School from Foundation to Community 
Status from September 2024, the Vale of Glamorgan Council will become the admission 
authority for Stanwell School from this date. The Councils admission arrangements will apply to 
include transitional arrangements for children in attendance in reception to year 6 at one of 
Stanwell’s designated feeder schools prior to the change of status. The designated feeder 
schools are Albert, Evenlode, Sully and Victoria primary. The transition arrangements will form 
part of the Councils admissions policy for 2025/2026. The transitional arrangements would cease 
for the year 6 transfer process to Secondary education in September 2030 when the last child 
eligible under transitional arrangements leaves their feeder primary school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

L Lewis 
 

Lisa Lewis  
Operational Manager, Strategy and Resources 
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